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Andrea Hussey

From: Jen Holliday <jholliday@cswd.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 9:40 PM

To: Andrea Hussey

Subject: [External] Chittenden Solid Waste District COVID-19 related expenses

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[External] 

 

Hello Ms. Hussey, 

 

I understand the Government Operations Committee is considering including Vermont Solid Waste District’s 

expenses related to COVID-19 in S.349, an act relating to emergency funding for local government. We would 

welcome and support being included in this bill. Please provide this information to the committee members. 

 

To date, our COVID-19 initial estimates:  

Appreciation Pay/Reduced work schedule: $26,781.07 

Families First related: $12,562.52 

Supplies: $  9,658.71  

 

Total through June 12: $49,005.30 

 

Thank you, 

Jen 
 

 

 

 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when opening attachments, 
clicking links, or responding to this email. 
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Director, Public Policy & Communications 
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